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23 November 2015

Mr Kevin McDonald

President

Australian Security Industry Association Ltd
ir@asial.com.au

Dear Mr McDonald,
Notification of changes made to records [AR2015/126]

| acknowledge receipt of a Notification of Change to the Office Holder - Director of the Australian
Security Industry Association Ltd.

This information was lodged with the Fair Work Commission (the Commission) on 25 August 2015
in accordance with s.233(2) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (the Act). The
changes are contained in a declaration dated 20 July and pertain to the organisation. Our records
have been updated accordingly. The document can be viewed on the Commission Website
through the list of Registered Organisations - http://www.fwc.gov.au/index.cfm?pagename=regorgslist

Please note that the Act requires that a notification of change must be lodged within 35 days of the
change occurring. The notification indicates that changes occurred more than 35 days prior to its
lodgement. Please ensure that future notifications of change are lodged within 35 days of the
change occurring.

Section 154D(1) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (the RO Act) requires the
rules of organisations (and branches of organisations) to require each officer with financial
management duties to undertake approved training that covers those duties within 6 months after
the person begins to hold office. Please ensure that relevant officers undertake approved training
within the required timeframe.

Please also ensure that all new holders of office are advised of their obligations to make
disclosures regarding remuneration, non-cash benefits and material personal interests, the details
of which should be provided for in your organisation’s rules.

Thank you for the notification.

Yours sincerely,

Debbie Ball
Regulatory Compliance Branch


http://www.fwc.gov.au/index.cfm?pagename=regorgslist

20 July 2015

Stephen Kellett

Regulatory Compliance Branch
Fair Work Commission

80 William Street

East Sydney

NSW 2011

Dear Stephen,

v

Australian Security Industry
Association Limited

The peak body for
security professionals

Please be advised that Damian Waters resigned as a director of ASIAL on 22" May

2015.

In accordance with section 15.7.2 of the ASIAL Constitution, on the 16" July 2015 the
ASIAL Board appointed Rachaell Saunders as a director to fill the casual vacancy.

Yours sincerely
W

Bryan de Caires
Chief Executive Officer

Security Industry House PO Box 1338 Crows Nest NSW 1585 ABN 91 000 813 365
Phone: 02 8425 4300 Fax: 02 8425 4343 Email: security@asial.com.au  Web: www.asial.com.au















